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Historic District Commission 
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 
 
Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns 
 
To the Historic District Commission of Detroit, 
 
I am a resident of Detroit’s Indian Village and a Professor of Architecture at University of Michigan. 
I live at 1500 Seminole Street. I am writing in support of the submitted project at 2108 Burns Ave. I 
believe that the proposed design is appropriate for this neighborhood, will not detract from the 
historic district,  and if anything, will build upon its character. Additionally I believe the project will 
assist in the beautification of the Kercheval corridor of Indian Village. 
 
I would be very excited to see this project built and urge you to approve the design. For any further 
questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Steven Mankouche, Architect 
Professor of Architecture 
Taubman College 
The University of Michigan 
 
 


